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Lima, Peru -- One of our Peruvian Ambassadors for Peace publishes a quarterly business magazine. Last 

year he asked if we would agree to him publishing reports of UPF activities in Peru.  

 

He began with a supplement of six pages, but now his latest edition has a 14-page UPF supplement, 

including some of our international news.  

 

He is a very enthusiastic Ambassador for Peace and wants to promote UPF as much as possible.  

 

In a recent meeting with him and his staff, they suggested making a newspaper for students that they 

could produce and distribute throughout the country. He will be attending the World Summit next month.  


